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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Approved Specialist Program in Australian Rules Football 2024 
 
Thank you for your child’s application for the Approved Specialist Program in Australian 
Rules Football at Governor Stirling Senior High School. Further to the application, your 
child has been placed on the trial list, which is the first stage of the selection process. 

 
The trial details are as follows: 

Date: Thursday 17 August 2023 

Time: 10:00am registration, 10:30am trial begins with an estimated finish time 12:30pm. 

Where: Woodbridge Riverside Oval.  

First Avenue Woodbridge. Located behind playground, please use path along river 
to access oval. PLEASE NOTE THAT THE TRIAL IS NOT HELD AT THE 
SCHOOL. 

Attire: Training uniform, boots, mouthguard and water bottle. 

Please note that results of the trial will not be issued to parents on the day. 

The second stage of the selection process involves an evaluation of your child’s school 
attendance, behaviour and attitude which comply with the Specialist Sport Program Code of 
Conduct. This will require a review of your child’s two most recent school reports and may 
include an interview. You will be contacted if an interview is required.  Please bring a copy of 
your child’s two most recent school reports to the trial if you have not already submitted them 
with the application. 

At the conclusion of the selection process, all students will be notified in writing whether or 
not their application has been successful. Please ensure you have provided a valid email 
address. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Program Coordinator, Mr 
Sam Cavicchio on 62740300. 
 
Kindly confirm your child’s attendance via return email or call 6274 0317. 
 
I wish your child well in the selection process. 
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